

Dr. Charles Ryrie 3310 Fairmont 5 D Dallas, Texas 75201

Dear Dr. Ryrie,

Greetings from Baptist Bible Seminary. I trust that you are doing well. President Jeffery asked me to send you the last few issues of our journal: *The Journal of Ministry and Theology.* For your financial support of our school we would also like to give you a free subscription to JMAT. Mike Stallard and I edit this journal which comes out two times a year.

I think you will enjoy reading these past three issues. The Spring 2008 issue focuses on the role of women in the church. I remember reading your book on that topic when I was a student at Dallas Theological Seminary. It was 25 years ago when I graduated from DTS. I am grateful for the opportunity to take your Soteriology class. The Fall 2008 issue and the Spring 2009 issue have a variety of topics on both theology and ministry. Mike Stallard gives a critique of Roman Catholicism and Rod Decker critiques Bart Ehrman's heresies.

On a side note- my dad is leading a tour with Dr. Bill Brown to Greece and Turkey this November and my wife Kim and I will be going. This tour is with Cedarville University. We will visit Athens, Corinth, Philippi, Thessalonica, Pergamum, Ephesus, and Patmos. This will be my first time to visit these places which I have taught about in my Exposition of Acts class.

Serving the Lord Jesus Christ,

Gary Gromacki, Th.M., D.Min., Ph.D.

Associate Professor of Bible and Homiletics

Gromachi

Editor, The Journal of Ministry and Theology

Baptist Bible Seminary

Clarks Summit, Pennsylvania

12.22.11.12.21

13